
 

 

Question on Notice 

 
No. 1650 

 
Asked on 17 October 2019 

  

MR S ANDREW asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services 
(HON DR S MILES) –  
 

QUESTION 

 
Will the Minister advise (a) why the Central Queensland Hospital and Health Service 
Annual Report provides Severity Assessment Code (SAC) Level 1-4 data, whilst 
Mackay Hospital and Health Service does not and (b) what measures will be taken to 
correct this situation? 
 

ANSWER 
 
The 16 Hospital and Health Service (HHS) 2018-2019 Annual Reports provide data 
consistent with the SDS. The effectiveness measures include patient safety targets 
related to patient outcomes. 
 
As individual statutory bodies, each HHS sets out its strategic priorities, objectives 
and measures and is responsible for its own annual report.  

 
The Central Queensland HHS opted to report the number of Level 1-4 SAC data for 
the reporting period. 
 

 


